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PERMISSION TO WATCH PG RATED MOVIES 
 

YEARS K TO 6 ONLY for Year _______ 
Dear Parents, 
 
From time to time during the school year students have the opportunity of watching movies for 
various reasons, eg: 
 

• As part of reading and listening programs when books they are looking at also have 
movie versions as well; 

• On camp 
• To support classroom study 
• Class and school rewards for good behavior 

These movies will be viewed under the guidance of a classroom teacher. 
 
Please fill in the permission note below if you would like your child to view PG movies and 
return to your child’s teacher. 
 
Carol Oataway 
Principal 
 
 
(please detach and return to school) 
 

PERMISSION TO VIEW PG RATED MOVIES 
YEARS K TO 6 ONLY for Year _______ 

 
 

I give permission for my child_____________________________________in_________(class) to 
view appropriate PG rated films. 
 
 
I understand that this permission note covers my child for 2015. 
 
 
 
 
Signed_____________________________________________Date_____________________ 
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